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Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 

tel 416 495 5827 
cell 416 319 8684 
haris.ginis@enbridge.com  
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com  
 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario 
M2J 1P8 
 

VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
November 22, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Nancy Marconi: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) File No. EB-2022-0157 
 Panhandle Regional Expansion Project (“Project”) 
 Change Request No. 2 – Additional Information 
 
On November 14, 2024, Enbridge Gas filed Change Request No. 2 pursuant to the 
OEB’s Condition of Approval No. 5 of the OEB’s Decision and Order dated May 14, 
2024, granting leave to construct the Project. The purpose of this letter is to provide the 
OEB with additional information regarding Change Request No. 2. 
 
The estimated cost for the temporary tie-in facility is $2 million or less.  
 
Within Change Request No. 2 filed November 14, 2024, Enbridge Gas indicated that the 
decision to begin construction for the temporary tie-in facility will be made within the 
next week, with construction starting on November 20, 2024. At this time, the new 
expected construction start date is no earlier than November 25, 2024, should Enbridge 
Gas decide that the temporary tie-in facility is required. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Haris Ginis 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
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cc: Charles Keizer (Torys LLP, Enbridge Gas Counsel) 
 Lawren Murray (OEB Counsel) 
 Zora Crnojacki (OEB Staff) 
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